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Nathaniel receiving his prize for 

his winning cake  

 

 RAISING THE ROOF  - THE FINAL STEP ? 

By the time this issue of the Modbury Messenger is published the work on the church roof and tower will 

have been completed, the scaffolding cleared away and the area tidied up.  Whilst the work, which was 

expected to be complete by the end of last October, has over -run by 12 weeks, the delay was down to 

the contractor and the contract was completed within the original budget costs.    

The project team has been as frustrated as anyone over the delays and can only apologize for the 

inconveniences that may have been caused by this over -run of the work.  Thank you for your 

understanding on this.  The good news is that the building is now watertight, with a splendid new roof, a 

repointed tower and refurbished clock which looks magnificent when floodlit at night.   

Importantly, this work could not have been undertaken had it not been for the incredible support received 

from the whole community in their fundraising over the past years and that raised an impressive £70,000 

towards the costs ð thank you so much!  

The final steps  

Having made the building watertight, we now need to turn our attention to the inside of the building.  With 

its natural light and wonderful acoustics, the PCC are determined that the building will not just be used for 2 

hours on a Sunday.  It is a community building; the largest one in Modbury and they would like to see it 

being used and enjoyed by the community on a daily basis.  

This is a once in a generation opportunity to redevelop the inside of the church to meet future requirements 

of the community.  We are already considering replacing the current inefficient heating with a modern 

under -floor system that will keep the church warm at all times.  This together with new lighting and a 

reordering will allow Modbury to have a modern, flexible and well -equipped community space, capable of 

seating 300 people; and that can be used for a wide variety of events such as concerts, exhibitions, small 

conferences, film shows and a host of other activities.  

In developing a vision for the future, we want people of all ages 

and backgrounds, including church and non -church goers, to 

help us with the ôgrand designõ.  We need to capture your 

thoughts and ideas so that we can unlock the full potential of 

the building.   Come along to a workshop in the church on 

Saturday 11 th  March at 10.00 (coffee and cake to stimulate the 

mind) or share your ideas with myself or any other member of 

the PCC.  

We hope to hold a display of the final plans in the summer - 

more details nearer the time, and to start work in 2018.  

Once again, thank you all for your support on the project.  

Alex Hammerstein, Project Co -ordinator  

Editor Wanted for the Modbury Messenger  
Modbury Parish Council are seeking an editor for the Modbury Messenger.   Interested parties should reply 

to the Parish Clerk, detailing their expected fee.   Responses by  6th February   
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